
EXECUTIVE DECISIONS 

Subsequent to the Renewal and Recreation PDS meeting held on 26 February 2013, the Portfolio Holder for Renewal and Recreation, Councillor Peter 
Morgan, made executive decisions on the following reports:- 

Item No. Report No. Page Nos. Title of Report Decision Taken Contact Officer 

7a RES13045 23-30 Capital Programme Monitoring 
Q3 2012/13 & Annual Capital 
Review 2013 to 2017 

As recommended in the report with the addition of a further 
decision as follows:-  
(3)  A letter be written to James Cleverly, London 
Assembly Member for Bexley and Bromley, setting out 
Members’ concerns with regard to the need to rephase 
£1.5m due to the non-receipt of the formal agreement to 
re-profile the Outer London Fund support from the GLA. 

Martin Reeves 

7b RR13/015 31-58 Renewal & Recreation 
Business Plan 2012/13 - 
Monitoring Report for Q3 

As recommended in the report. Hannah Jackson 

7c DRR13/034 59-72 Town Centre Management 
Initiative Fund 2013/14 

As recommended in the report. Martin Pinnell 

7d DRR13/038 73-84 Town Centres Development 
Programme Update 

As recommended in the report. Kevin Munnelly 

7e DRR13/033 85-90 Local Parades Improvement 
Initative Update 

As recommended in the report. Martin Pinnell 

7f DRR13/037 91-94 Norman Park Update As recommended in the report (the tendering exercise to 
include options 2.1.1 and 2.1.2) 

John Gledhill 

7g RES13043 95-104 The Chenies Article 4 
Direction 

As recommended in the report Robert Buckley 

7h RES13044 105-114 Julian Road Article 4 Direction As recommended in the report Jim Kehoe 

9 
(Supp Item) 

DRR 13/036 3-12 Introducing Fees for Street 
Naming and Numbering 

As recommended in the report with the addition of a further 
decision as follows:- 
(2)  That the charges for the street naming and numbering 
service be reviewed in 12 months’ time. 

Jim Kehoe 

 


